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Thank you very much indeed for your full
and interesting letter of 22 July about defence
sales and other commercial opportunities in
Japan, Hong Kong and China. We shall be looking
your ideas, together with the various

involved. Thank you so much for
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——

Michael Marshall, Esq., M.P.




10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

26 July 1982
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I enclose a copy of a letter which the Prime Minister
has received from Mr. Michael Marshall, M.P. As you will see,
it outlines a number of defence sales and other commercial
opportunities which Mr. Marshall believes might be pursued during

the Prime Minister's visit to the Far East in September.

Mrs. Thatcher has replied, thanking Mr. Marshall for
his letter and saying that we shall be looking at all his ideas.
Unless you or other recipients consider that the Prime
Minister should receive advice on any of these matters now, perhaps
you could ensure that they are covered to the extent necessary in

the briefing which is prepared for the visit.

I am copying this letter and enclosure to Francis Richards

(Foreign and Commonwealth Office), John Rhodes (Department of

Trade), Jonathan Spencer (Department of Industry) and

David Wright (Cabinet Office).













